From: <u>Lemmer, Lindsay</u>
To: <u>Verbick, Jim</u>

Subject: Fw: Twisted Ground"s alcohol license application

Date: Monday, March 2, 2020 12:59:59 PM

FYI

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
district3@cityofmadison.com
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/

From: Jeff LaSee <jlasee@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 10:31 AM

To: Lemmer, Lindsay

Subject: Twisted Ground's alcohol license application

Dear Alder Lemmer,

This message is to voice my support for Twisted Ground's alcohol license application. It will be beneficial to the Grandview Commons neighborhood have a coffee shop nearby. I suspect alcohol sales will help make the business more successful and likely to succeed long term which is why I support it.

Thank you.

Jeff LaSee